From: Giles Hunt < I

Sent: 10 Nov 2022 05:25:53

To: Sonia.Payne@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk
Cc:

Subject: Re: 31 Intwood Road, Cringleford - 2022/2091
Attachments: image002.jpg

Hi Sonia

Yes. That'sfine.
Kind regards
Giles Hunt

On Thu, 10 Nov 2022, 12:02 Sonia Payne, < Sonia.Payne@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Mr Hunt

Thank you for you application in respect of the above.

You will also need to vary condition 2, therefore, it has been requested for the description of your proposal
to read as follows:-

‘Variation of conditions 2 - window detail and 3 - obscured glazing of 2020/2293’

Please confirm that you are happy with the above.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards

Sonia Payne
Business Support Officer: Technical
t 01508533790 e sonia.payne@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk

=

=

We have moved! South Norfolk Council is now based at Thorpe Lodge. Find out how you can access our services by visiting our
website or by calling us on 01508 533633
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